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Craig, Sondra

From: Kevin Hundt <kevinhundt0@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 6:13 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Comment in opposition to 25-0723

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
The Pathways Home plan states on page 8, Action Pathway 3, step 1, "Explore a 'bridge' where shelter capacity 
is surged as a short-term pathway to more permanent housing."  After more than a year since Pathways Home 
was approved, this shelter surge has not materialized.  It is unconscionable to spend more money on security 
for downtown parks before following the plan and providing actual shelter, which would obviate this 
expenditure. 
 
Kevin Hundt, La Crosse 


